
Petro Jacyk Post-Doctoral Fellowship  
in Ukrainian Studies

Call for applicants

St. Thomas More College at the University of Saskatchewan
Offered at St. Thomas More College (STM) for the academic  
year of 2021–22, the Petro Jacyk Post-Doctorial Fellowship has 
been created to support Ukrainian Studies on the University  
of Saskatchewan campus. 

Applications are welcome from scholars in the disciplines  
of political science and history. Qualified applicants will have  
received a PhD or are scheduled to receive their degree  
by July 31, 2021, if they submit confirmatory documents. 

The successful applicant will be expected to take up  
the post-doctoral appointment at STM in the University of  
Saskatchewan from August 1, 2021 until July 31, 2022. 

The fellowship will be held with the Prairie Centre for the Study 
of Ukrainian Heritage (pcuh.stmcollege.ca) and co-hosted  
in either the Department of Political Studies or the Department 
of History.

The Petro Jacyk Post-Doctorial Fellow is expected to:

	 • teach two half-courses – the first being a core course 
	 within a discipline (Political Studies or History) 	  
	 and another on Ukraine (Political Studies or History).

	 • continue their research on Ukrainian subject matter 
	 with a view to publication. 

	 • and participate in  program activities of the Prairie Centre 	
	 for the Study of Ukrainian Studies (PCUH) at St. Thomas More 
	 College, including the organization of a possible workshop 	
	 or conference in the area of her/his research.

This competition is open to Canadian citizens and permanent 
residents of Canada. The duration of fellowship is for one year. 
The stipend is CAD 38,000. Benefits and the cost of economy  
airfare to Saskatoon will be covered. Finally, a research stipend  
of $1,500 accompanies the fellowship. The recipient may not 
hold another fellowship concurrently.

Candidates are asked to submit electronically a vita (and  
confirmatory documents in the case of a soon-to-be completed  
PhD), two letters of reference, a description of their proposed 
research plan (including outcomes) as well as a statement 
on a possible workshop/conference. Submissions should be  
directed to Dr. Bohdan Kordan, Director, PCUH, St. Thomas More 
College, Saskatoon, Sask. (bkordan@stmcollege.ca).

The Petro Jacyk Post-Doctoral Fellowship in Ukrainian Studies 
is made possible by funding from the Petro Jacyk Education  
Foundation.

Submission deadline: March 8, 2021
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